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IMPORTANT: HORIZON SUMMIT UPDATE FROM WFWPI 

    

Dear WFWP friends and colleagues, 

  

Earlier this week, the UN made a decision to cancel the 64th Session of the UN Commission 

on the Status of Women (CSW64), due to concerns about the coronavirus. 

  

Yesterday, following a number of serious conversations with senior WFWP leaders, as well 

as stakeholders in the greater New York area, we decided not to hold the Horizon Summit on 

Saturday, March 14. 

  

This was not an easy decision to make, however, we are confident it is the right decision. It is 

our plan to reschedule this event later in the year. All of the speakers look forward to being a 

part of the program when the Horizon Summit is held. 

  

The WFWP, International Office in New York will refund all who registered to attend the 

Horizon Summit for the full amount of the fee. 

  

On behalf of WFWPI and WFWP, USA please accept our heartfelt appreciation for your 

ongoing support. We look forward to working with you to expand the foundation of lasting 

peace in the world. 
 

  

 

Alexa Ward 

Vice President, WFWPI 
 

 

 

Angelika Selle 

President, WFWP USA 
 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at info@ wfwp,us. 
 

  

   

  

    

 

 


